
Postal services to Philippines return
to normal

     Hongkong Post announced today (October 11) that, as advised by the
postal administration of the Philippines, mail delivery services to Manila
previously impacted by a fire at the Central Post Office building in Manila
have returned to normal.

http://www.government-world.com/postal-services-to-philippines-return-to-normal/
http://www.government-world.com/postal-services-to-philippines-return-to-normal/

